
IMPORTANT NOTICE  

EEPC ALL INDIA AWARDS 

FOR OUTSTANDING EXPORT PERFORMANCE IN 2017-18 

 TO:          January 11, 2019 

 ALL MEMBERS OF THE EEPC INDIA 

 

Dear Member, 

  

Sub: Extension of the last dates of submission of Application for 50th EEPC All India 

Award for Export Excellence for the year 2017-18. 

We invite your attention to our earlier circular dated 14th November, 2018 in connection with 

the EEPC All India Award 2017-18. 

 Many members have requested that the last date of online submission of Application be 

extended. 

Accordingly, the last date of Online Submission of Application has been extended to 

15
th

February, 2019 and the Hard copy of the same has been extended to 01
st
March, 2019. 

For any further clarification, please get in touch with Shri Nilanjan Goswamior Debasis Das by 

phone (033-22890651/2/3)  or E-mail at eepcho@eepcindia.net, ngoswami@eepcindia.net, 

ddas@eepcindia.net   

  

With kind regards, 

  (AMITRA) 

ADDITIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR & SECRETARY 

 

 


